
New immigration measures introduced 
 
As of 6th April 2017 applicants will be required to provide evidence to show they have 
permission to be in the UK and are entitled to undertake work relating to the carrying 
on of a licensable activity. 
 
This applies to all new Personal Licence applications and Premises Licence 
applications with the Sale of Alcohol or Late Night Refreshment. It excludes 
regulated entertainment only licences, Club Premises Certificates and TENs. 
 
The Home Secretary, in effect the Home Office Immigration Enforcement, are now a 
Responsible Authority and have power of entry to investigate illegal working. 
 
Licences issued to those with limited permission to be in the UK will lapse when their 
permission to be in the UK and work in a licensable activity comes to an end;  
 

For further information, please contact: 
Licensing Team 
John Onslow House 
1 Ewart Place 
London 
E3 5EQ 
 
Opening hours are: 9am to 5pm on Monday to Friday 

Tel: 020 7364 5008 
Fax: 020 7364 0863 
Email: licensing@towerhamlets.gov.uk  

 


